MOROGLU ARSEVEN

Moro?u Arseven Invests in Future with Move to New
Office

16 Dec 2016

Moro?lu Arseven is pleased to announce the relocation of its office to the vibrant Abdi ?pekg¢i Avenue, located in the
district of Ni?anta??. The move represents the final phase of an office relocation project carried out since February
2016, upon moving out of its long term home at the Odakule Building. Ni?anta?? has always seen development since
the 1850s when it was first built up. The area has long been recognized as a perfect symbol of transformation of
modern life in Istanbul.

Endorsing the firm's continued growth in business and investment in its professionals, the relocation allowed for more
than doubling of the firm's office space, to over 2,000m2. Stretching over six floors, the new premises were designed
by ERA Mimarl?k's Ali H?z?ro?lu and built by O?uz Bayaz?t Mimarl?k in a modern and spacious approach, including
semi-open-plan working spaces, as well as a range of multifunctional and large meeting areas.

The new offices are a true reflection of the firm's partners' confidence in continuing growth, as well as commitment to
providing an enjoyable, efficient and energising work environment for its members and clients. The firm's partners
invite you to come visit the new offices.

As a result of the move, the firm's address has changed to: Abdi ?pekg¢i Caddesi 19-1, Ni?anta?? 34367, ?stanbul,
Turkey. No other changes will occur in any other firm contact details, nor the contact details of the firm's members.

For assistance locating Moro?lu Arseven's new offices, or for any other details regarding the relocation, please reach
out to us at info@morogluarseven.com or call 212-377-4700.
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